Theo Breitenstein receives the "Energy Engineer of the Year" 2009 award from AEE - New York Chapter





New York Chapter Association of Energy Engineers

May 26, 2009

Mr. Theo Breitenstein, President Emacx Systems, Inc. 41 Watchung Plaza, #175 Montclair, NJ 07042-4117

Dear Mr. Breitenstein:

As you may already be aware, the New York Chapter of the Association of Energy Engineers tries to recognize and spotlight some of the very high quality work done by professionals and organizations in our field. Each year we choose to acknowledge the best energy, environmental and cogeneration work going on in the New York area with awards. I am glad to inform you that after review of the exemplary standards of the work you have preformed, the N.Y. Chapter - AEE has awarded you "Energy Engineer of the Year". This award is presented for outstanding accomplishments in promoting the practices, principles and procedures of energy engineering.

Sincerely yours,

Fredric S. Goldner, C.E.M.

N.Y. - AEE Chapter Awards Chairman

Past President International AEE

Treknic Holden